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Enclosed are fifteen copies of the proposed report of the Chief of Engineers and the report of the 
district engineer, including the Final Environmental As~es!.;"',1.f"I•\- (e'°') on the Yuba River Ecosystem 
Restoration Feasibility Study, California. Included with the report of the district engineer is a Final 
Environmental Assessment prepared in accordance with Section 102(2)(C) of the National 
Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (Public Law 91-190). 

In accordance with Executive Order 12372, Intergovernmental Review of Federal Programs, and 
the State process instituted by California, we request your comments and recommendations, as the 
State single point of contact, on the proposed report. As set forth in Public Law 78-534 (as amended 
by Public Law 104-303) pertaining to coordination procedures on water resources reports and Public 
Law 85-624 pertaining to fish and w ildlife, please submit your comments and recommendations 
(including the views of the agency responsible for fish and wildlife) within 30 days. Please address 
responses to: 

Headquarters 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
CECW-P (SA) 
7701 Telegraph Road 
Alexandria, VA 22315-3860 

The position of the State of California will be considered in determining whether the proposed 
report of the Chief of Engineers should be changed prior to its transmittal to the Secretary of the 
Army. If all State process recommendations cannot be accommodated in the final report of the Chief 
of Engineers, you will be so informed. When the Secretary of the Army transmits the report to 
Congress your comments will be included. 

I appreciate your assistance with this review. Any questions on the proposed project or this 
request can be addressed to Mr. Mark Matusiak at (202) 761-4700. 

Enclosures 

Eric L. Bush 
Acting Chief, Planning and Policy Division 
Directorate of Civil Works 




